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                                                “Then make me happy by agreeing wholeheartedly with each other, loving one                     
                                                       another and working together with one heart and purpose.”  Philippians 2:2 (NLT)  

April 17, 2020 

 

 

Greetings Peace Baptist District Members,  

We pray that all of you are well and safe. 

Due to the uncertainty of COVID-19, and in harmony with our National 
Baptist Convention, USA., Inc.’s decision to cancel the 2020 National 
Congress of Christian Education, the assessment has been made to cancel our 
2020 Peace Baptist District Congress of Christian Education, scheduled 
for June 8-10, 2020.  We would like to thank Pastor R. L. Patterson and the 
church family of the Abyssinian Baptist Church for offering their facilities and 
services for this event. 

Although our 2020 Congress has been canceled, let us look forward to a 
bigger, better and more Christ-centered Congress of Christian Education for 
2021.   

This is an unprecedented time for our entire world, so as we move forward, 
please remain prayerful for each other and for our leadership as we navigate 
through it. 

God bless all of you. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Rev. Dr., Mathew J. Hunter, Jr. - Congress President 
 
Rev. Dr., Robert G. Twyman - Moderator 
 


